
 

Thankfully, our donors led by HELP Cambodia paid a visit 

to DCC last week. We had a warm welcome to them and 

saw their beautiful smiles when they were provided with 

the souvenirs that printed our Cambodian flag. After a 

school welcome, students accompanied our donors to visit 

the community to find out new things they have not 

experienced especially the lifestyle of our locals living and 

making a business. Then they were back to school to see 

what improvements the students were after having missed 

a visit for nearly 4 years.  

DCC is a local community school providing free education 

to slum children and youth. Not only an education program, 

we also have a Khmer traditional dance that always performs 

to welcome visitors, especially donors. This class has been 

taught by university students every Sunday. Here are some 

performances on the day of donors’ visit. Three dances, 

Blessing, Coconut Shell, and Bopha Lokey were performed. 

Every class from basic to pre intermediate level have to show 

their own talent to the donors during the significant events.  
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On the top of the right, Udom and Songhim studied in our 

school since it opened. They are the first generation. Both of 

them graduated in different majors, Accounting and Tourism. 

They were on the stage to do a presentation about the way to 

get success of learning at university. Recently Udom and 

Songhim got well-paid jobs to help their families. However, 

after learning in the public speaking course, most of our senior 

students have complete confidence to do a presentation about 

some interesting and horrific places in our country to donors. It 

was amazing to hear their scripts. We really appreciated their 

commitment.   

 

 
                       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
  

Contact Us 

Sreynith and  Sreya are our senior students. They have 

just passed the national high school exam this month. 

They volunteered as a teacher of English since they were 

in grade 10. Based on their sacrifice to help the new 

generation, They deserved to get scholarship support 

from HELP Cambodia to pursue an education at 

university. Sreynith will study accounting and her friend, 

Sreya is in the major of public administration.  

Congratulations to our three boys, Udom, Mengtong, and 

Vanak even though they did not wear the graduation gowns. 

They all graduated this year with different majors. Udom 

completed in Tourism, Vanak, and Mengtong in Information 

Technology. Three of them are role models of the new 

generation. While learning at DCC, Vanak, and Mengtong 

used to volunteer as computer teachers. Udom was also an 

administrative assistant. Now they have been employed after 

completing their education. Thank you so much for HELP 

Cambodia & Sponors to make a change in lives.  

Future university students in early 2024 

The Graduated Students 

2023 
 Activities and 

Achievements 
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The university & senior students’ 

presentation 


